
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
6th May 2022 

 
 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening – Thursday, 19th  May 2022, 4.30pm-6.30pm 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
                                  
We are delighted to invite parents to our forthcoming Year 7 Parents’ Evening on 
Thursday 19th May, between the times of 4.30pm and 6.30pm.  
This event will be in person, on site, at Jewellery Quarter Academy. Bookings will be 
made through the SchoolCloud platform; parents without bookings are still welcome 
but availability of teachers will be intermittent depending on the bookings already 
received. Here is a guide on how to access SchoolCloud and book appointments. If 
you have any issues at all, please contact Miss Clarke, Head of Year 7: 
 
fclarke@corejewelleryquarter.academy  
 
This is a great opportunity for you to find out about the progress your child has made 
in their first year at Jewellery Quarter Academy. Their teachers will talk to you about 
their strengths and areas for development, as well as how you can collaborate with 
us to maximise their potential. It also offers some parents a first chance to visit JQA 
and meet with Academy staff, in person. 
 
We very much look forward to welcoming you to the Academy. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr. M. Tully 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
mtully@corejewelleryquarter.academy 
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